
 

 

 

HUME TOWNSHIP GARBAGE ROLL MEETING 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 

 

MINUTES 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jim Roland at 6:45 p.m.  Members present, 

Craig, Roland, Meagher, Ruth, and Mazure 

 

Motion by Jim Roland, supported by Sam Meagher to approve the 3 parcels that were 

added to our Garbage Roll for 2016 and one parcel that was deleted from our Garbage 

Roll for 2016.  Motion carried. 

 

The new assessment for 2016 will be $143.64. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


